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In March 2009 a team of Irish volunteer builders travelled to 

Romania to renovate two new apartments for adults with 
disabilities.  Many thanks to Cecil Beggins, Michael Rennicks, 

Edward Mulvey and Martin O'Connor (pictured with George Hook 
and Michelle McGill).  
 

 
 

In October 2009, 8 residents moved from institutions to a new life 
in the community in these apartments in Giurgiu town. This means 

8 men and women from Carpenis Institution moved out into 
permanent homes in the community for the first time (pictured 

enjoying their first meal at the apartment). 
 
 
 

 


